
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Alastair Gunn   
Sent: 21 August 2022 10:23 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar) 
 
Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS) 
 
I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 
177 acres of land at Berden Hall Farm. 
 
My name is Alastair Gunn.  

  
 
The reason for my objection is as follows: 
 
My sister and her husband live close to the planned development. They often 
walk or exercise close to their home (and we often visit to enjoy the open spaces 
with them). If this large development goes ahead, not only will the natural 
beauty of the area be spoiled, but these pathways will become narrow corridors 
with view of industrial equipment, or permanently inaccessible. 
 
The site is not flat, so is not suitable for a solar farm, which will be impossible to 
’hide’, plus the scheme will not contribute to the energy needs of the local 
community. 
 
Please halt the development of this scheme. 
 
Thank you and best regards 
Alastair Gunn  
 




